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 OVCDC Porterville Tribal TANF 191 W. Poplar Ave. Porterville CA 93257  559-791-9271 

OVCDC has reopened it’s office’s in Tulare County on March  16th, 2022 and will remain opened until further notice. Cash-
Aid participants can continue to drop off documents in the drop box located at the front of the building. If you need further 
assistance please call the office  at (559) 791-9271 

 

Holly Christman, Site Manager…………………………………………………………………………………………... hchristman@ovcdc.com 

Mary Botello, Family Advocate………………………………………………………………………………………………. mbotello@ovcdc.com 

Cheyenne Cruz, Family Advocate………………………………………………………………………………………………..… ccruz@ovcdc.com 

Linda Serrato, Site Project Coordinator ……………………………………………………………………………….…...lserrato@ovcdc.com 

Amanda Silas, Site Project Coordinator………………………………………………………………………..……………...asilas@ovcdc.com 

Martha Berrones, TANF Program Assistant ………………………………………………………………………....mberrones@ovcdc.com 

Natalie Jones, Family Lit Coordinator……………………………………………………………………………………….. najones@ovcdc.com 

Vincent Burrough, Adult Ed Instructor…………………………………………………………………………………..vburrough@ovcdc.com 

Rogelio Gutierrez, Career Development Specialist…………………………………………………………………..rgutierrez@ovcdc.com 

Connie Torres, Family Lit PACILA………………………………………………………………………………………………...ctorres@ovcdc.com 

Lacy Santos, Program Assistant………………………………………………………………………………………………….lsantos@ovcdc.com  
OVCDC will be closed on 

 October 9th, 2023 we will reopen on 

 Tuesday October 10th at 8:00am  

2023 MER DUE DATES 

Jan. 10        July 10    

Feb. 10        Aug. 10 

March 10     Sept. 8 

April  10       Oct. 10 

May 10         Nov. 10 

June 9          Dec. 8 

• ALL MER’S MUST BE TURNED IN BY THE 10th OF EVERY MONTH. 
• ALL CHILDCARE CHECKS ARE MAILED OUT  
       EVERY  FRIDAY. 
• WHEN SUBMITTING PAPERWORK PLEASE CHECK FOR  
       SIGNATURES & COMPLETED IN INK. 
• REMEMBER TO ALWAYS TAPE RECEIPTS TO A PIECE OF PAPER 

AND WRITE YOUR NAME ON TOP OF EACH PAPER. 
• SUPPORTIVE SERVICE REQUEST ARE TO BE SUMITTED BY 

WEDNESDAY AT NOON IN ORDER TO BE PROCESSED BY 
THURSDAY. 

• PLEASE PROVIDE 24 HOUR NOTICE WHEN REQUESTING A 
BENEFIT SUMMARY OR ANY  

• OTHER DOCUMENT FROM YOUR FILE. 
• REMEMBER SELF STAMPED ENVELOPES CAN BE REQUESTED 

FOR PAPERWORK TO BE MAILED INTO THE OFFICE. 
• IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO HAVE DIRECT DEPOSIT, ASK YOUR 

Family Advocate OR   
• ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT FOR A PACKET, THIS WILL HELP IN 

GETTING YOUR PAYMENT FASTER WITH LESS HASSLE AND 
WAIT TIME. 

• ALL FORMS ARE ON THE OVCDC WEBSITE AND CAN BE 
       PRINTED FROM THERE. 


















